
 

 
 

     June 1, 2009  
 

• Brian’s Old Cars.  This newsletter is a day or so early so that we can get organized for our 
trip to Brian’s Old Cars in Washington, VT. It is a go for this coming Saturday morning May 
30.  We will meet at 8:30 AM at the Richmond Park and Ride right near Exit 11 in Richmond.  
We are scheduled to get To Brian’s at or before 10 AM.  Once again we can perhaps find a 
good place to eat on the way back home.  Those who indicated that they want to go are Tim, 
Art, Paul, Dan, Glenn, Harold, Dave, Stan and maybe Bob Brunette. All of the above possibly 
would want to meet at the Richmond Park and Ride.  If you plan not to meet there please 
contact Tim or if you did not attend the last club meeting and would like to go please contact 
Tim and let him know.  Brian says to wear appropriate footwear as it could be wet.  Looks 
like we will have some more rain to aggravate this situation. 

 

• June 2 Meeting Our CVSR club meeting for the first week of June was scheduled for 
Harold’s but has been changed to Jan’s.  

 

• CVSR June Club Meetings 
        Tuesday June 2 Jan Hemsted’s in Essex.          
              Tuesday June 16 No meeting 
        Saturday June 27 Meeting/Breakfast at Larry and Don’s in Swanton 
 

• Cruise in the Country  At the last meeting at Bob Brunette’s there was very little interest 
in attending the Cruise in the Country show this coming Friday night in Morrisville.  Of 
course anyone wanting to go solo or with someone else can do so. There is no organized 
club cruise at the moment. 

  

• June Events 
 

                Tuesday June 2 CVSR Meeting at Jan Hemsted’s 
  June 5-6-7 NSRA Nationals East, York PA 
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  June 13 Central Vermont Kustom Klassics Cruise Night in      
   Montpelier. 
  June 13-14 Door Farm Car Show Manchester, VT 
  June 19-20-21 Rod and Custom Cruisers Car Show Fryeburg, ME 
  June 20 Dream Machines Car Show, Burlington 
  June 20 Libby’s Car Show, Colchester  
  June 20 Adirondack Car Show, Plattsburgh 
  June 26 Cruise in the Country Car Show, Morrisville 
  June 27 CVSR Club Breakfast at Larry and Don’s  
  June 26-27-28 Goodguys Car Show, Rhinebeck NY 
    
 Brian’s New Acquisition   Brian Martin has recently 

•  purchased the ’61 Oldsmobile four door that was 
rescued from destruction by Dan Sargent.  It needs 
lots of work so if anyone comes across front fenders 
and left quarter panel at a reasonable price please let 
Brian know.  

 

• Web Site Under Construction.  At long last the CVSR Club Web Site on the Internet is 
getting underway thanks to Tim Sargent.  He is busy doing the ground work of designing 
the site and collecting information for it.  Let’s all contribute to the site by way of Tim to 
make this a success and keep it up to date.  It will no doubt go a long way in promoting 
our club and letting people know who we are and what we do.  

 

• Temporary Treasurer Since Bob Brunette will be going in for a second knee surgery 
June 1 Larry will take over temporary control of the Club Treasury. Good luck to Bob on 
the surgery and we all hope it goes smoothly. 

 
 

     Classified Ads 
 Free:  Five heavy duty plastic pails that once contained chlorine tablets for a    
  swimming pool. They have handles and screw-on safety lids. Art Stultz    
            879-7283. 
 Wanted:  Front fenders and left rear quarter panel for ’61 Olds Dynamic. Brian   
 Martin 879-7925 
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